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I am legally blind, and do not have a license to drive.  Vote by mail is fundamental for 

me and many other Oregonians.  We are not an exception.  Also, vote by mail 

enables me to take the time I need to review the issues at home and double check 

that I fill out the ballot accurately.  I have voted in person one time and it was almost 

impossible for me to use the tool / machine with my visual limitations.  

 

Also, voting by mail has lower ffraud, less issues and is less expensive for the state 

to implement than in person voting.  https://bipartisanpolicy.org/report/mail-voting-is-

safe-secure/ 


